
 

 

 

May News: 

Dear Families, 

Summer is just around the corner.  We will spend these last weeks of school continuing to learn and 

engaged in hands on learning.  We will also begin to wrap up the school year and embark on summer 

camp.  Our summer camp is filling up and space is limited. 

Parent and Teacher conferences are coming up on May 22nd.   The whole day is set aside to visit with 

parents and discuss your child’s progress.  It is very important to be on time for your conference.  If you 

arrive late, your conference maybe shorter in length due to the other scheduled conferences.  

Conference sign-ups will be posted in your classroom soon! 

The last day of school is June 11th and this also marks our Kindergarten Graduation.  We will be back on 

Monday, June 15th to kick-off our first week of summer camp.    

This past month we had a wonderful earth day celebration.  Students were busy releasing ladybugs and 

planting in the garden or in recycled containers.  You can click the link below and view our Earth Day 

Smilebox. 

 

 

Warmest Regards, 

Alicia Lazz, Principal 

http://smilebox.com/play/4e4449304f44557a4e4464384f4445314f4467324f446b3d0d0a&sb=1

